College of Humanities and Social Sciences

GEORGE Sociology and Anthropology
4400 University Drive 3G5 Fairfax, VA 22030
UNIVERSITY Phone: 703.993.1440 Fax: 703.993.1446
May 23, 2021

Dr. Joseph Laycock, Editor
Nova Religio

Dear Dr. Laycock:

Tiwi Etika and I would like to express our appreciation to you, other editors, and
anonymous reviewers for the invitation to revise our manuscript, “Kaharingan or Hindu
Kaharingan: What's in a Name in Indonesian Borneo?” for consideration for publication in Nova
Religio. The manuscript has benefitted greatly from comments and suggestions with which we
were provided on April 8, 2021. We have addressed each one, and it is our pleasure now to
submit our revised manuscript for your consideration.

As instructed, we are including a separate file indicating our responses to the reviewers
and the revisions to the manuscript that have resulted our attention to reviewers’ their comments,
suggestions, and requests.

We continue to welcome additional feedback and are certainly prepared to make other
revisions if asked. Thank you for your encouragement and for your continued interest in our
work.

Singerely,

ol

Anne Schiller
Professor of Anthropology
George Mason University



